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Dear Parents & Carers        09/05/2025 

 

Summer term 1 

 

Please see important dates and information below for the coming weeks. 

 

Important dates: 

W/C 12th May – SATS week 

16th May – KS1 Trip to Rosemoor 

26th May - 6th June – Half term 

W/C 9th June – Y1 Phonics Screening and Y4 Multiplication Check 

17th June – Reception Sports Stay & Play at 9am 

19th June – Y3/4 Kents Cavern Trip 

24th June – KS2 Sports afternoon at 1.30pm 

26th June – KS1 Sports afternoon at 2pm 

17th July – Y6 Leavers Service (pm) 

23rd July – Last day of term 

 

Don’t forget to access your childs home learning weekly via the school website, or click here! 

 

2025/2026 Term dates have been added to our school website here. 

 

Summer term Curriculum Maps 

The curriculum maps for the summer term are now available to view via the school website or click 

here to access them (scroll to the bottom of the page) 

 

9th May - Tempest Photography Class Photos 

Tempest have visited today to take class/group photos. Once we have the order link, we will send this 

out via email so you can see your childs class/group photo and place an order if you wish. 

 

W/C 12th May - SATS Week 

The year 6 children will be embarking on their SATS exams next week. They have all worked 

incredibly hard and we wish them the best of luck. 

 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  

 

 

mailto:admin@bishopstawton-primary.org
http://www.bishopstawtonprimary.devon.sch.uk/
https://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/home_learning/637478
https://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/term_dates_/198572
https://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/curriculum/185227


   

 

   

 

16th May – KS1 Trip to Rosemoor 

KS1 will be taking a trip to Rosemoor next Friday. Parents of KS1 children will 

have been sent an email with the details. Please make payment via 

Eduspot/SchoolMoney by Monday 12th May. We would like to thank the parent 

helpers who have kindly volunteered to come along with us on the day. 

 

 

19th June – Y3/4 Kents Cavern Trip 

Year 3&4 will be taking a trip to Kents Cavern in Torquay on Thursday 19th June. Parents of year 3&4 

children will have received an email with the details. Please make payment via Eduspot/SchoolMoney 

by Monday 12th June. 

 

 

School Thrift Shop – Uniform items wanted! 

Our school thrift shop stock is getting low. We would really appreciate any 

donations of school uniform that your child has now grown out of, if you 

have any burgundy sweatshirts, cardigans or PE hoodies, these would be 

particularly welcomed. Please drop off any uniform donations to the school 

office. 

 

 

Cabin Club 

Please ensure that you let the school office know if you no longer require your child to attend Cabin 

Club. If your child is on the Cabin Club list but has been picked up instead, please save our staff from 

having to follow this up with a phone call. Please communicate any changes of plans for your child’s 

afterschool arrangement to the school office as soon as possible.  

 

Please note that we require 24hrs notice of cancellation for Breakfast/Cabin Club, after which 

you will still be charged.  We are often fully booked and the space could be used by another 

child.  

 

 

Afterschool Club - Exeter City FC 

There are still some available spaces for children in Y3-6 to take part in the 

Afterschool football club ran by Exeter City FC. This club runs on a Wednesday 

straight after school until 4.15pm. Please let the school office know if your child 

would be interested in coming along. 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

BT Big Bash! 

After the success of last year's BT Big Bash, we are pleased to announce that we are returning for 

another year !  

We have our amazing musicians lined up again to help entertain you all and our small but mighty team 

of volunteers. Please help us continue to raise much needed funds to enhance activities for the 

children by coming along and enjoying what's on offer (hopefully in the sunshine!) With friends and 

family.  

 

Tickets can be purchased here. Don't miss out on the early bird price! 

 

If anyone feels they can help with anything in the run up to / or on the day - all help welcome, please 

get in touch with a member of the PTFA Team !  

 

Many thanks  

PTFA Team 

 

 

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/event/bishops-tawton-ptfa-bigbash


   

 

   

 

Bishops Tawton Allotments – Plot Availability 

Beautiful allotments in idyllic North Devon. 

 

Whether you're a seasoned gardener or just starting out, we provide a peaceful space to cultivate 

fresh produce, share knowledge, and connect with nature. Join us as we dig, plant, and grow together. 

 

Contact us for information on plot availability:  

bishopstawtonallotments2025@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

External Sports Clubs 

 

Cricke 

Newton Tracey Cricket club are offering junior cricket for 2025 

For the beginners we have Allstars, 5-8 year olds mainly, exceptionally age 4 

Here is the link to apply... 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/newtontracey/Course/15d4d132-9d22-4b16-8a9b-f25134531c49 

Wednesdays starting 14 May  

For 8-11 and above, we have our own session starting Wednesday April 23 at 6 pm 

Please contact Simon Gear 07711091162 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend 

mailto:bishopstawtonallotments2025@gmail.com
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/newtontracey/Course/15d4d132-9d22-4b16-8a9b-f25134531c49

